
 

 

 
 

 
November 19, 2010 

 
 
FILED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 Re: Erratum 
  LightSquared/integrated service 
  FCC File Nos. SAT-MOD-20101118-00239 and SES-AMD-20101118-01452 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On November 18, 2010, LightSquared Subsidiary LLC filed the above-referenced 
application and amendment providing an update of its plans for offering an integrated 
service consisting of mobile satellite service (“MSS”) and MSS-ancillary terrestrial 
component service.  This erratum makes a correction to the second to last line of the 
final paragraph on p. 6 of the letter narrative accompanying the filings.  The 
capitalization in the figure “500 kb” is hereby corrected to read “500 kB.” 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/ s /Jeffrey J. Carlisle 
Executive Vice President 
Regulatory Affairs and Public Policy 

 


